DEUTSCHE TAEKWONDO UNION E.V.

Mitglied DOSB, ETU und WTF



Deutsche Taekwondo Union e.V., Georg-Brauchle-Ring 93, 80992 München

European Taekwondo Union 50 Skoufa Str. Kolonaki Attiki 10627 Greece Stefan Klawiter, President German Taekwondo Federation Georg-Brauchle-Ring 93 80992 Muenchen Telefon +49(0)89 1500 21 31 Telefax+49(0)89 1500 21 30 stefan.klawiter@dtu.de www.dtu.de

Munich, 12.07.2016

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

we take notice that the following 7 German athletes are registered as "Qualified European medalists of WTF President's Cup for the European Under 21 Championships / Grozny":

- ZRELLI, Mehdi Ben Walid
- CANAN, Hueseyin
- RICHTER, Jasmin
- BECKSTEIN, Isabel
- KAYA, Sebil Sara
- ANDREOPOULOU, Ioanna
- GUERUEZ, Oezlem

We point out that the German Taekwondo Federation has not registered any athletes or coach over the German account of Hangastar for these Championships. The registered coach "Andreopoulos Stylianos" is not an official coach of our Federation.

The athletes themselves or their clubs could not make a registration to Hangastar because they have no user rights.

By the way the listed athletes will not participate at these Championships. If anybody of the German Taekwondo Federation will participate at these Championships, the athletes will not be authorized to use the German nationality signs and German flag. The athletes will not represent our Federation and Germany.

Please be so kind and inform us, who registered those listed participants and coach in Hangastar?









DEUTSCHE TAEKWONDO UNION E.V.

Mitglied DOSB, ETU und WTF



The German Taekwondo Federation has already informed that there will be sent no German National Team to the European Under 21 Championships to Grozny. So we do not have any obligation to pay the participation fee.

Regards,

Stefan Klawiter

President

German Taekwondo Federation







